

District 8 Community Budget Meeting Reminder:

Tuesday, August 21, 2007

Please join us for our community budget briefing Tuesday, August 21, 2007, at 6:30 pm at Clark High School. We will gather to discuss and receive your input on the City's Fiscal Year 2008 Proposed Budget. The meeting will provide a convenient and effective way for residents to learn about improvements and service changes that are proposed for 2008. The City Manager and City Staff will be available at the meeting to explain important aspects of the proposed budget and answer questions. We would greatly appreciate your presence and input at this meeting!

District 8 Contact Information:

Phone: 207-2888 Fax: 207-7027

E-mail: district8@sanantonio.gov